
 

 

 

Good Day! 

 

My name is Ron Avery. I am currently seeking to become a board member of the Cheshire County 
Shooting Sports Education Foundation.  

I have lived in New Hampshire for most of my life. I became a member of CCSSEF in 1989. I enjoy 
working on various projects on the range. I am a Range Safety Officer. You may have seen me walking 
the range on Saturday mornings or afternoons. When I’m not on RSO duty, you can find me at the 200 
yard firing line to qualify shooters for the 600yard practices. I enjoy shooting with the High Power team 
on Thursday mornings and always volunteer my time to set up targets for matches. 

Prior to joining CCSSEF, I served in the United States Army. I am a Vietnam Veteran.  

When I’m not at the range, I am home taking care of my dog, Buddy. I also tend to my chickens and one 
mischievous rooster! 



I appreciate your consideration and hope to see you at the Range! 

Ron. 


